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International Investors Association traditionally continues charity events. This time charity event
took place for the boarding school of gymnasium after St. Mathew. There was arranged
entartainment program for the children in McDonald’s. In the framework of Event the children
had lunch and given presents. International Invetsors Association works not only on to attract of
Investment, but actively is involved in Charity Events arrangement, for those who do need our
support.
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